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Apply Now! 2020 CTA Scholarship Applications Are Available  

CTA has recently announced that applications are now being accepted for 2020 scholarships for 

members and their children.  

1. CTA Scholarships for Members - A maximum of five $3,000 scholarships will be awarded. 

2. CTA Scholarships for Dependent Children (includes one D. A. Weber Scholarship for students 

attending continuation and alternative education high schools that plan to continue their education 

in a higher education institution) - A maximum of thirty-five $5,000 scholarships will be awarded.  

3. L. Gordon Bittle Memorial Scholarship - A maximum of three  $3,000 scholarships will be awarded 

to Student CTA (SCTA) members. 

4. Del A. Weber Scholarship—One $5,000 scholarship for a dependent child attending continuation 

high school or an alternative education program. 

Each scholarship requires a separate application, letters of recommendation and verification of 

membership. Applicants must request President Doug Patzkowski sign each application prior to 

submission. In order to be eligible for consideration, all forms must be postmarked by Friday, January 

31.  Applications and additional information are available at montebelloteachers.org or cta.org/

scholarships.  

Doug can be reached at DougPatzkowski@MontebelloTeachers.org. 

Also Check Out Martin Luther King, Jr. Scholarships  
CTA offers the Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Memorial Scholarship to members and 
their dependents who are from the 
following defined ethnic minority 
groups: African American, American 
Indian/Alaskan Native, Asian/Pacific 
Islander, or Hispanic.  

The applicants must be pursuing a 
college degree or credential for a 
teaching-related career in public 
education in an accredited institution of 
higher learning. Past recipients have 
received up to $6000. Applications 
must be postmarked no later than 
Friday, February 14.  

Applications are available at 
MontebelloTeachers.org and CTA.org/
scholarships.  

 

 
MTA Office Closes for Holidays 

The MTA Office will be closed: 
November 11 .................................... Veteran’s Day 
November 25-29 ................... Thanksgiving Holiday 
December 23-January 10  ................. Winter Break 

MTA Office Portals 

Email ............................... MTA@Montebelloteachers.org 
Web ........................................... MontebelloTeachers.org 
President Doug Patzkowski ............................. ext. 1002 
Executive Director Kathy Schlotz .................... ext. 1001 
Office Manager Alonso Ibanez ......................... ext. 1000 



Date of Additional Assignment  
Will Appear on Pay Warrant 

The Revenue and Expense Committee has been working with the 
District to indicate on the pay warrant which additional assignment 
is being paid. Often times Bargaining Unit members are due com-
pensation at the $50 per hour rate for several different occasions. 

Similarly, due to a lack of substitutes, Bargaining Unit members are 
paid hourly per diem for an additional teaching assignment or addi-
tional students on multiple occasions.  

It has been nearly impossible to discern which assignment one is 
being paid for since the amount often appears on the pay stub with 
no additional information. 

Beginning Immediately the Date Will Appear 

The date for which the Bargaining Unit Member is being paid will 
now appear on the same line left of the dollar amount. Payroll has 
agreed to include this information consistently. 

For example, if you attended professional learning October 28, your 
check should indicate 10/28/19 as the end date followed by the 
rate ($50 per hour for example) and the units (hours) on the line 
along with the dollar amount.  


